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Thank you to all who have sent monthly reports!  As a reminder, reports can be 

sent by either email or mail, my mailing address is provided at the bottom of this 

mailer.  I no longer accept photos of the report form.  If you need a Chaplain Report 

Form, it is available at www.vfwauxmd.org 

    
                                                              

Deceased Members   I know this is early, but before you know it will be here!  In 

preparation for our State Convention and to ensure member names are included in 

the Memorial Program book, it is imperative Chaplains notify me of the name of the 

deceased Auxiliary member.  The dates will be from May 1, 2023 – May 1, 2024 for 

your Auxiliary loss.  

 

Report Form  Include the cost of cards, 

postage, and number of miles in the top 

portion of the report form.      
 
 

Questions?  If you have any questions, 

please contact me. 
 

 

 

 

 

Nancy Shenk 

2023-2024 Department of Maryland VFW Auxiliary Chaplain 

Mailing Address: 2972 Turkey Point Road, North East, MD 

21901 

Email:  vfwauxmdchaplain@gmail.com 

  February 2024 

http://www.vfwauxmd.org/

